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Parking Lot Update - Design Finalized! 

This new design allows for 15 more parking spaces, 5 full size bus parking on the street lay-by 

and a free ramp from street level to school.  

This plan is being submitted to the City for Site Plan Approval this week.   Although we're 

hopeful the construction will take place this summer, this submission process can take 

anywhere from 2-6 months.  We will keep you updated as we hear more.  This is definitely a 

positive and much needed step for us! 

 

 

 



 
 

School Council Financial Support So Appreciated! 

As these times have been different in our schools, our school council has risen to the 

challenge of aiding us in minimizing the negative effects of labour disruptions on students. 

Over the past couple of months, school council has supported the following experiences for 

our students: 

*Cuber’s Corners:  a Rubik’s cube solving group have come in and trained several of our 

grade 3-6 classes on how to solve the puzzle!  2 class training sets have been purchased 

and are in use regularly by students.  It has been a very well-received experience by all! 

*Scientists in Schools: hands-on, discovery learning; STEM workshops for students  

*The Saidat Show:  whole school inspirational speaker coming March 9th 

“One person can make a difference.  Together we can change the world!” 

*Tinker Truck:  booked to work with several classes this June 

THANK YOU, SCHOOL COUNCIL! 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION, LOOKING AHEAD TO NEXT YEAR! 

Our registrations for kindergarten continue.  Please encourage any neighbours who have 

not yet registered their child for kindergarten to please do so as soon as possible. 

Confirming our registrations supports the smoothest start for all of our students and their 

families come September.   

Also, if your family is planning on moving out of the area or if you are considering moving 

your child from French Immersion to the English stream, please also keep our office team 

up to date.  This information is once again, vital to the planning process for next year. 

Finally, an invitation will be coming in April for any families wishing to put in a request for 

their child’s classroom placement for next year.  All requests need to be in writing and 

centre around learning needs or wellbeing needs. 
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